
Honorable Representatives, 

I am the proud mother of a highly decorated State Trooper, Keller Williams, who has been 

awarded three Medals for Valor. He is currently on the Violent Fugitive Apprehension Section 

which apprehends the most dangerous criminals in our society often requiring split-second 

decisions to accomplish this important mission safely and successfully. 

It terrifies me that the Qualified Immunity amendment could result in a deadly distraction while 

performing his perilous duty. I implore you to keep the Qualified Immunity intact. 

Please insure that our courageous Law Enforcement Officers are provided  Due Process as every 

other citizen is granted. It is the fair and right thing to do. 

Common sense dictates that you include experts and rank-and - file members of the law 

enforcement community to bring their first-hand knowledge and experience to a POSA 

Committee. 

I am trusting you with the safety and well-being of my beloved son and his fellow law 

enforcement colleagues. Bring understanding, compassion, and respect for the commendable, 

demanding service our brave men and women provide every day to your vote amending and 

correcting S2820. 

In anticipation of your support, 

Christine Williams 

58 Maplehurst Ave.  

East Longmeadow 01028 

413-525-0078   


